
 
 

 

April 7, 2021 

 

COVID-19 STATEMENT 

 

Considering the continuing increase in COVID cases across British Columbia, the bishop, with 
the support of her archdeacons, has decided we will continue to worship online only for the 
remainder of April. In the first week of May, diocesan leadership will re-evaluate this decision, 
pending more information being released by public health officials and the provincial 
government, alongside our own commitments and priorities as a diocese.  

This decision is being made to protect the most vulnerable among us, and with an ongoing 
commitment to help reduce the burden on our already overextended health care system.  

Please watch the diocesan website for future updates.  
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